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The Embassy of the State of Qatar presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands MENA Department and has the honor to inform as

follow

The Embassy would like to remind you of the consultations in the past with your esteemed

Ministry regarding the topic of funding for mosques in the Netherlands from foreign persons or

institutions which has become a matter of public debate in the Netherlands whether in the

media or within the Duteh Parliament

Among the points we have discussed together with your Ministry is the importance of sharing

exchanging information in the event that there is a desire or request from any party to support or

finance partially or entirely mosques in the Netherlands

In this context The Embassy would like to inform Your ministry that it has received a letter

from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the State of Qatar informing us that the Islamitish

Instituut Amsterdam Dar El Huda has submitted a request to Qatar for finaneial support

which is In the amount of 764 945 Euros in order to pay off the remaining debit for ownership
of the mosque Aceordingly our Ministry would like to get information about the mosque the

Institute as well as the position ofthe Dutch government on sueh support

The Embassy of the State of Qatar avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of

Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of the Netherlands MENA Department the assurances of its

highest consideration
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